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ROCHESTER GAS AND ELECTRIC CORPORATION o 89 EAST AVENUE, ROCHESTER, N.Y. 14649

JOHN E. MAIER
VICE PRESIDENT A c I 700

C

April 23, 1981 jy'.

Mr. Dennis M. Crutchfield, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 5
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Inservice Inspection Program for the 1980 to 1989
Interval
R. E. Ginna Nuclear Power Plant, Unit No. 1
Docket No. 50-244

Dear Mr. Crutchf ield:
By letter dated July 2, 1979, and in accordance with the

requirements of 10 CFR Section 50.55a paragraph (g), we submitted
the "Ginna Station Inservice Inspection Program for the 1980-1989
Interval." That program has been implemented. By letter dated
November 6, 1980 we submitted changes to that program in order to
permit installation of test sleeves in steam generator tubes.

In order to permit the installation of additional sleeves in
steam generator tubes at Ginna; and make the changes requested in
your letter dated April 8, 1981, Paragraphs 3.5, 5.7, 6.5, 6.6
and 6.7 have been revised. These revisions have been reviewed by
the Plant Operations Review Committee and Nuclear Safety Audit,
and Review Board; and found not to involve an unreviewed safety
question or require a Technical Specification change.

K V
Very truly yours,

J. E. Maier
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